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UCPath Notice: I-619 GLACIER Updates Resulting in
Overpayments


To: General UCPath Communications distribution


 
UCPath has identified an issue with updates submitted in the I-619 GLACIER
interface (UCP-110604). Changes received mid payroll cycle resulted in duplicate pay
lines, which caused overpayments for some employees.
 


We are currently working on identifying the impacted population. Once identified,
UCPath will send a communication to each impacted employee, notifying them of the
overpayment amount with repayment options.


 


Note: Additional queries have been implemented to ensure this does not occur going
forward.


 


We apologize for any inconvenience.
 
Thank you,
 
UCPath
(855) 982-7284
Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.


ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu
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